
The Lucky Bug – Boutique Hotel & Investment Opport - Listing ID: 400193286054

FOR SALE
$ 2,399,000.00 USD

Costa Rica - Guanacaste
Tilaran - Arenal

Listing ID: 400193286054

The Lucky Bug – Boutique Hotel & Investment Opportunity in
Nuevo Arenal Nestled in the heart of the lush, verdant
forests of Nuevo Arenal, Costa Rica, this exquisite boutique
bed and breakfast offers a unique investment opportunity in
one of the most picturesque locations in Central America.
Set on a sprawling 5-acre property, this B&B seamlessly
combines luxury and tranquility, making it a sought-after
retreat for travelers seeking an immersive Costa Rican
experience. What You’ll Love: Stunning Natural Views: Each
suite offers breathtaking views of the lush forest and private
lake, providing guests with a serene and immersive
experience in nature. Gourmet Dining Experience: The on-
site restaurant features delectable Costa Rican cuisine made
from locally sourced ingredients, offering a unique and
elegant dining experience. Expand Your Business: The
property’s established reputation and additional space for a
coffee shop and souvenir store present a fantastic
opportunity for further business growth and profitability.
Especially the 4 bedroom owners home, the perfect place for
you t

SEE PROPERTY ON GOOGLE MAPS

https://www.google.com/maps/?q=10.556185374913298,-84.90904424031983
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